TOWN OF ROCKY MOUNTAIN HOUSE

MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR

March 18, 2020
Hello Rocky Mountain House and surrounding communities,

We are facing unprecedented times. You may be
experiencing anxiety, confusion and fear of the unknown.

| want to assure you that the Town of Rocky Mountain House
is following all recommendations and directives set out by
Alberta Health. We will be keeping everyone up to date by
posting any changes to our website and facebook page.

We have always been a community that takes care of one
another. | know we will continue with all these acts of
kindness as neighbours help neighbours and we all look out
for one another.

| also want to thank all of our healthcare workers, truck drivers and store workers that are
keeping food and medication stocked and any others that are continuing to provide
essential services during this time. The social and economic impacts will be far-reaching.
Please support our local businesses when possible.

I've had many people reach out to say they are also thinking of us, and praying for us to
make sound decisions in these difficult days. We appreciate all your support.

We know that we are a loving and caring community. This will not change.

We will work together to safely get through this.
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Town of Rocky Mountain House

Telephone 403-845-2866 Fax 403-845-3230
Website: www.rockymtnhouse.com Email: town@rockymtnhouse.com




